

	SAMPLE RIF LETTER

Date

Dear ________________:

After a critical review of our budget, and consideration of all the competing needs for the department, I regret I must inform you that we are eliminating the ______________ position as of date.  In accordance with MAPP 02.04.06 - Reduction in Force - this letter provides you with a 30-day notification. 

The Human Resources Department realizes that this may be a difficult transition and it is committed to sharing available resources with you as you make necessary adjustments.  Employment counselors are available to assist you with your job search by identifying your skill set and interests, providing résumé review and offering interview techniques. You can access these services by scheduling an appointment with scheduling an appointment with Nikki Duncan at nduncan@uh.edu, 713-743-7278, or Mark Jackson at majacks8@uh.edu, 713-743-0339.
If you are currently enrolled in any of the employee benefits programs offered by the university, you can contact Deanna Holmes at dholmes@uh.edu, 713-743-3689, to help you understand termination dates for certain benefit programs. 
Should you wish to appeal this reduction in force, you must file your appeal in writing to the Office of Equal Opportunity Services within (10) business days of receipt of this written notice of reduction in force.  The burden will be upon you to show that this action was not reasonably related to the legitimate reduction in force factor. 

Thank you for your past service to the (Department) and I wish you success in your next position. 

_______________________________                 _________________

Department Authority                                           Date

________________________________               _________________        

Employee’s Acknowledgment of Receipt             Date

cc:  Appropriate Division Vice President

        Gaston Reinoso, Associate VC/VP, Human Resources
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